

TETON HIGH SCHOOL

555 East Ross Ave. Driggs, Idaho 83422 Phone 208-228-5924 Fax 855-809-3457

Samuel Zogg, Principal Brody Birch, Activities Director

Dear Seniors, Senior Parents, and THS Staff,

We are getting excited about graduation. It is coming fast. We need to make sure we finish strong so we can all be there to celebrate together. Here are the details of the evening.

Date: May 28, 2021 Time: 6:00 pm

Location: Teton High School Football Field

Seating: Stadium bleachers or bring your own chair/lawn chair

Arrival: 5:00 pm stadium opens for seating

Broadcast: Will be broadcast over District Youtube or NFHS Network at no

cost (Link will be posted at ths.tsd401.org)

Pictures: There will be a professional photographer taking pictures and areas

set up for families after crossing the stage.

Parking: Parking will be in surrounding parking lots and not in fire lane

directly to the west of the stadium

Weather: If weather does not permit for an outside ceremony, seats will be

limited to 4 per graduate. Tickets will be given to each graduate

when they pick up their caps and gowns.

Caps/Gowns: Pick up from Mr. Miskin on senior last day, May 24, 2021. During

check out that starts at 12:30 pm

Senior Display: Seniors may hang their senior poster in the main foyer and trophy

hall starting on May 17, 2021. Max size is half a poster board

(18"x36")

Accessibility: If you have concerns about accessibility, please email

tmiskin@d401.k12.us

Practice: Practice will be held on seniors' last day at 2 pm on May 24, 2021.

Again, we are looking forward to celebrating with you. Please come and enjoy the evening and respect each other.

Sincerely,

Samuel Zogg Brody Birch Troy Miskin Principal Asst Principal Graduation Chair